
 
FELLOWSHIP BIBLE CHURCH 

 
 
Live in harmony with one another…If possible, so far as it 
depends on you, live peaceably with all. 
       Romans 12:16a, 18 
       
 

FRIENDS OF THE WEEK 
 
Ken and Lisa Turnbull, Sarah, Ian and Andrew returned to 
South Africa last week to help with the establishment of African 
Christian University in Zambia. As they were at the airport 
preparing to leave, they had to make the unplanned purchase of 
return tickets because they did not yet have visas.  Pray the 
visas will come through soon so they will not be deported and 
have to use the return tickets.  Pray for their health as Ken and 
Ian have had the flu.  Pray for Damarise and Hannah who are 
studying in the States.  And pray that even the development 
stages of ACU will be for the praise and glory of God. 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
Tuesday – 10:00 AM Women of the Cross 
Wednesday – 7:00 PM Prayer Meeting 
Wednesday – 8:00 PM Choir Practice 
Thursday – 9:45 AM Ladies’ Bible Study 
 
The Youth will meet tonight at the Barthelemys’ from 5 – 6:30. 
 
There will be a brief meeting after the morning service today in 
the first classroom of the old wing for anyone interested in 
serving on the Ireland Team this summer. 
 
 
  

 
Sunday 

March 13, 2011 
 

 
Sunday Morning Prayer                                                  9:00 AM 
  
Sunday Morning Classes                                                9:30 AM 
 
Sunday Morning Worship                                            10:45 AM 
 
     Message                                                                Brad Arnold 

 
The Cost of Harmony 

Philippians 2:1-4 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Youth Group                                                                   5:00 PM 
 
AWANA                                                                         5:15 PM 
 
Sunday Evening Service                                                 7:00 PM 
 
     Conference Recap                         Brad Arnold & Chris King 

 



 
ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 
There will be a meeting tonight at 5:30 here at the church for 
anyone interested in helping with (not necessarily teaching) in 
Children’s Church.   
 
The AWANA camp-out is coming up March 18-19 at Erbe 
Campground.  All are invited.  Each child should have an adult 
who can supervise him or her.  See Ron Fuhrman or David 
Herring for information. 
 
We thank each person who cooked, served, decorated, cleaned 
and helped make the IFCA Pastors’ Meeting a nice day for 
those who attended.  We appreciate you. 
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Board of Elders 
 

Brad Arnold – 236-8997 
Steve Barthelemy – 422-0241 

Roger Collins – 751-4632 
John Glasser – 756-9834 
Dale Gupton – 751-7410 
Sam Mason – 756-1116 
Joe Rogers – 442-7310 

 
 
 


